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DVLA 
Swansea 
SA99 1BA 
 
30th October 2005 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Please find enclosed amended vehicle registration certificate for UGR 339K 
which is at present Statutory Off Road Notified. 
 
The vehicle has been fitted with a new Doon body on the original, unmodified 
chassis. I have also enclosed a completed Built Up Vehicle Inspection Report, 
form V627/1, detailing the changes. 
 
The vehicle will be insured from the 1st November and is due to go for its MOT 
on the 12th November. 
 
I understand that to apply for a vehicle licence I will need to complete a V10 
form and have a V5C with the correct Make and Model/Type details for the new 
body. 
 
Photographs of the vehicle with its original body and the new body can be viewed 
on www.doon-buggy-L004.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 


